THE ANCHORAGE PTA'S PAST PRESIDENTS have come together to spearhead a unique fundraising opportunity.

The Anchorage School auditorium is currently undergoing a significant restoration, touching all parts of this historic space. The auditorium was last updated in 1994, thanks to the efforts of community members Bill Aiken, Gail Anderson, Betty Berger, John Evans, Terri Evans, Janis London, Judy McGarvey, Ann Ross, Gayle Smith, Jenny Weber, and Robert Wynkoop, who led the charge to refurbish the auditorium seating.

As part of that 1994 refresh, the seats—originally purchased secondhand in 1979 from the 4th Street Movie House—were refurbished. After 45 years of use in our Anchorage auditorium, their condition can no longer be salvaged.

Countless performances, assemblies, programs, and graduations have taken place in this auditorium. As a community, we all share many fond memories in this beloved space.

Now, it is our turn to help maintain this tradition. For a donation of \$500, community members have the opportunity to purchase a beautiful new seat in the Anchorage School Auditorium. An engraved plaque will be attached to the seat, honoring the person or business of your choosing.

Seats can be purchased personally or through a business. The APTA is a 501(c)(3) organization, so your donation is tax-deductible. For more information, scan the QR code or contact Andrea Donan at 502-494-4793.

Anchorage has a long-standing history of supporting Anchorage School, the crown jewel of our community. We look forward to partnering with you in this fundraising effort.







To purchase your seat in the auditorium, please scan the QR code.